
  
SEVERE WEATHER CRISIS RESPONSE AT THE Y 

  
This month we lift up the MN Dept of Public Safety reminder to all 
individuals, families, businesses, schools, and institutions that it’s 
essential to plan ahead for Minnesota’s severe spring and summer 
weather. An informed, involved community is more resilient to disaster. 
Being prepared helps reduce the risks and costs of hazardous weather 
events.  Here are some great ways to help you, your friends and family 
prepare for Severe Weather: 
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Monday, April 7th  

                               NOON –(7 games will be played) 
Multipurpose Room 



 

 




